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NOTICE TO ALL PRESCRIBERS ACCESSING THE  

WV CONTROLLED SUBSTANCE MONITORING PROGRAM 

 
 A major upgrade to the Controlled Substance Monitoring Program (CSMP) is 

scheduled to be implemented July 1, 2013.  

 You must re-register to have access to the new system. Instructions for re-

registering will be on the current website June 14
th

 through the 30th.  

 During the re-registering process, the prescriber will establish a Master Account. 

You may add delegates (support staff members) to your account. Each delegate 

will have their own access. 

 In the new system, the password reset requirement will be every 90 days. 
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